Your Ref : 207/EWH/MZ. 13th September, 1949.

Daar Sirs »

With reference to my letter of the 15th
flarch last respecting the Boller Survey of the Tug
"LONGTOW", I may say it 1s concluded that this vessel
) 1s sti11d laid up, but I shall be obliged if you will
kindly géonfiem this.

I take this opportunity to poiht out that
the Screwshaft Survey will become due at the end of
next monthe.

Youiig faithfully,

~ flerk to the
Classification Gmum@eez O 2 O
Messra. Overseas Towage & Salvaga Co. Lt&@, -

TR I A Q Loyd's Register



